NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

OO AXX

120 East Chaco

01l Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Att: Mr. A. L, Porter
Secretary-Director

Dear Pete:

We have just recelved a copy of Final Application for Dual gas
Completion on Yorthwest Production Corporationts WE* No, 233
well located in Seetion 33-26N-3W, Rio Arriba County.

On Cetober 1, we notified Northwest Production Corporation that the
packer test submitted on this well indicated packer leakagej
therefore the Dual Completion Order on this well should not be
written until remedial action has been taken. We sent you a copy
of our letter to Northwest Production Corporation.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dist. #
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